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October 8, 1930.

E. G. McCracken Esq 
Secretary, McGill Society of Toronto, 
183 George St 
Toronto, Ont.

• »

• »

Dear Mr. McCracken :

Further to our letter of
October 3rd, Sir Arthur has returned to the University, and 
finds that his engagements here after a month’s absence are 
so pressing that he is quite unable to get away for the game 
at Toronto on Saturday. He has asked me to assure you and all 
the Toronto members that nothing would give him greater pleasure 
than to be with you at your stag dinner after the game, and that 
it is with the greatest regret that he has to forego this pleasure.

Should we hear of another official of 
the University who would be available, we will immediately advise 
you.I

Wishing you a most successful gathering
of the graduates on that occasion.

Sincerely yours,

Executive Secretary.
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"the MCGILL news”
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